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Ground water on private property is not the states to monitor. Especially if it touch the 

wells or septic systems, or any other equipment we purchase, store, or maintain, to 

provide water that is not delivered, filtered, cleaned, stored, or disposed of by the 

state.  

  Do not support this gross overreach.  


